
 

 

 

 

 

 

18.9.20                  

                  

Dear families of St. Kentigern’s, 

 

Community Pen Pals 

Thank you to those who have sent in names and addresses for people who would 

like to be part of our community pen pals group.  I have been asked if our offer is 

open to people outside our immediate community for example, some children have 

grandparents who don’t live locally, but who are feeling the strain of shielding.  Any 

family member or friends are most welcome to become a pen pal of our school.  We 

have a great many children at St. Kentigern’s so there is no limit on the number of 

people you can recommend! 

 

New website – reporting absences 

It is now possible for families to report a child’s absence using our website. The 

reporting form can be found under the “Parent information” tab.  The second item 

under this tab is “Absence.”  Please fully complete the form which will be directed to 

the school office. 

 

Remote Learning at St. Kentigern’s 

Details of how school would operate under various Covid-19 circumstances has 

been attached to our website: Parent information – remote learning.   Please read 

this carefully so that you are fully aware of school’s remote learning policy. 

 

 



Class assemblies 

Congratulations to Year 6M for posting their first online assembly.  I am sure you 

were as impressed as I was. Today, Y6W will post their assembly.  It would be lovely 

if parents could post their comments on Seesaw so the children know how proud of 

them you are. 

R.E. Newsletter 

Each month we will share a newsletter which reflects the liturgical calendar and will 

provide lovely activities and reflections for you and your family to share.  Please click 

on the link below for this month’s newsletter. 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-newsletter/ 

 

      Dear Jesus, 
We don’t know all that this year holds, but you do. 
Help us with our schoolwork and our friendships. 

Help us remember that you are with us in the good times and the bad. 
Amen 

 

 

 

Chester is writing his letter to his community pen pal 

 

With continued best wishes, 

 
Mrs Muldoon 

Headteacher 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-newsletter/

